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neighbourhood plans 

From: Ted Jones 
Sent: 09 December 2017 15:41 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Goodrington Village Green/ Neighbourhood Plan 

I fully support the inclusion of the designation of Goodrington Village Green, off Grange Road, as a local 
greenspace as proposed by Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and do not support the objections recently raised 
by the Council and Torbay Development Agency.  This is an amenity much enjoyed by local residents and 
visitors.  Since the Goodrington, Roselands and Hookhills Community Partnership took over the 
maintenance of the Green,  it is now a delightful area and a haven for wildlife. 

From Edward Jones, 

Ted Jones 
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